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12 October 2009
+

+

+

Dear +

Temporary Road works
This letter is to let you know that a road works will soon be carried out at the following location(s):
+

The reason for the road works is +.

The expected hours and dates of closure will be from (time/day/date to time/day/date).

During this road works some problems may be experienced such as +, and the following parking restrictions will apply:

+

Any restrictions put in place will apply to all vehicle traffic except for emergency service vehicles. 

We sincerely regret any inconvenience that may be caused by this work.  If you have a problem or any queries, please contact us on the telephone number below:

Contractor:

+

Phone:

+ (Daytime)




+ (24 hour availability)

Yours faithfully

+

cc
+
Ref: +


